
Mayor and Town Councilors,  
 
I will be delegating at the Monday May 6 meeting in an attempt to collaborate with you and 
others who are concerned about the limited and expensive housing market. I share this 
concern with you but I am strongly against the way the current Action plan proposes to 
achieve this goal. 
 
In my presentation, I will be asking you to vote against the currently proposed Action Items 
("4 as of right - town-wide" and "Four Storey Buildings within 800m of Sheridan College). 
 
This does not necessarily mean cancelling the HAF application altogether but removing 
those 2 Action Plan items (entirely) and considering the addition of one or more 
alternatives that could increase housing density without being so disruptive to existing 
communities. 
 
Thanks for the opportunity to provide input and to those of you who are voting against 
those 2 items, as they are not appropriate for our town. 
 
For any of you who may still be on the fence, please listen to my delegation with an open 
mind and cast your vote AGAINST, which will help to keep Oakville the Livable Town that 
we all came here for in the first place. 
 
Sincerely, Ron Bell 
 
 


